
Body Worn Camera Program  

 

 

The Delaware Township Police Department is pleased to announce the 

implementation of the Watch Guard (Motorola Solutions) V300 body worn 

camera system for our officers.  

 

The cameras are designed to memorialize police and citizen interactions 

with both audio and video recording. The cameras are utilized in accordance 

with Directive 2021-5, issued by the New Jersey Attorney General and the 

provisions of P.L. 2020, c. 128 & 129. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


